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Paula E. Pecen, M.D., joined Carolina Eye 
Associates in 2021 after spending four years 
as an Assistant Professor of Ophthalmology 
at the University of Colorado School of 
Medicine. Her specialty covers the treatment 

She received her medical degree from Duke 
University and completed her residency at 
Duke University Eye Center in Durham, NC. Dr. 
Pecen completed a fellowship in diseases and 
surgery of the retina and vitreous from Cole 
Eye Institute at the Cleveland Clinic. Following 
the completion of her first fellowship, she 
completed another fellowship in Uveitis from 
the University of Colorado in Denver.

She is certified by the American Board of 
Ophthalmology and is a member of the 
American Academy of Ophthalmology, 
American Uveitis Society, American Society 
of Retina Specialist, and Association for 
Research & Vision in Ophthalmology. Dr. 
Pecen has authored numerous publications 
and continues to be involved in national 
studies and clinical trials.

DR. PECEN SPECIALIZES IN:
• Diabetic eye disease
• Retinal vein and artery occlusion
• Macular degeneration
• Macular hole
• Retinal detachment, degeneration,  

hole, and tear
• Epiretinal membrane (macular pucker)
 

DR. PECEN SEES PATIENTS IN:
Asheboro
220-C Foust Street 
Asheboro, NC

Greensboro
3312 Battleground Ave.
Greensboro, NC

Winston-Salem
725 Highland Oaks Dr. Suite 101
Winston-Salem, NC

PAULA PECEN, M.D.
Medical & Surgical Treatment of 

the Retina

the eye.


